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Subject: 343 S. Fifth Rezoning

From: Robert Fagerlund  
Sent: Sunday, March 2, 2025 3:27 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 343 S. Fifth Rezoning 

Greetings, 

My name is Robert J. Fagerlund. I have been a resident of Ann Arbor for over 35 years. 

Yes, I am definitely in favor of the proposed rezoning of 343 S. Fifth from PL (public land) to D1 (Downtown Core) 
zoning.  

Thank you. 

Robert J. Fagerlund 
1725 Chandler Rd.  
Ann Arbor, MI  48105 


